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Continue Shutdown of Diablo Canyon Nuclear Power Plant 

I am a resident of Santa Cruz County, a customer of PG&E and Central Coast 
Community Energy. Please move forward with the scheduled shut down of the Diablo 

Canyon Nuclear Power Plant. There still is no permanent disposal determined for 
nuclear wastes already generated by this plant. The earthquake fault that lies next to 
the plant could damage the plant at any time. I was arrested for blocking construction of 

this plant in 1978, spent 10 weeks in San Luis Obispo County Jail for that act of 
environmental stewardship, and I have lived a life of energy conversation every since, 

including generating most of the energy I use at home with solar panels on my roof. I 
support strong measures to reduce carbon emissions, and conservation of energy 
demand must be highest priority, along with further investment in solar, wind and 

geothermal energy. Many agencies have cooperated to organize the shutdown of both 
units at Diablo, and this work must continue on schedule. Please. 


